
LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING AND MEETING 

April 4, 2022 

Meeting was called to order at 7:07 p.m. by Vice Chairman Frank Bachman. 

The members in attendance: Frank Bachman, Patrick Kline, Joe Hafer and Sally Storad; Roxanne Kane as an 

alternate.  Vice Chairman Bachman appoints Kane to the Zoning Commission as a voting member. Trustee Don 

Ackerman and Zoning Inspector Ron Weekley were also present.   

Quorum not met to approve the February 7, 2022 or March 7, 2022 meeting minutes. 

Trustee Ackerman spoke of the fire/EMS contract negotiations, Russell Drive mowing, Hess Mill nuisance letter 

and the Hess Mill water issue of a plugged culvert. 

Kane motioned changes to 302.2 A.2.a “less than” (page 93) be approved, Kline 2nd.  

Kline motioned to approve 302.2 A.5, Storad 2nd (page 93). 

Kane motioned to approve 302.2 A.7, Hafer 2nd (page 93). 

Kline motioned for approval to remove 302.2 B.4, Kane 2nd (page 94). 

Kline motioned to approve 302.2 B.7, Storad 2nd (page 94). 

Kane motioned to adjourn at 8:50 p.m., Hafer 2nd, motion approved. 

The next Zoning Commission meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 2, 2022 in the office of the Lawrence 

Township Building at 7:00 p.m.   

Respectfully, 

 

 

Martina Mann 


